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A CHILD CAPABLE OF DISTINGUISHING CHARACTERS BY EARS 
IS DISCOVERED IN DAZU COUNTY 

INSTEAD OF PREFACE 

A child capable of distinguishing characters and telling apart colors by 
ears has been recently discovered in Dazu county. This is an actual fact 
based on repeated examinations. 

The child, by the name of Tang Yu is 12 years old this year and is a 
fifth grade pupil in the elementary school. The family lives in Jianli 
production brigade, TUANJIE ["Solidarity"] commune, Dazu county. One day in 
the tenth month according to the old calendar, Tang Yu and his little friend 
Chen Xiao-ming were walking along the road. Accidentally Tang Yu touched a 
pocket on his friend's coat with his ear, and in his brain there appeared the 
two characters "Feiyan" ["Flying wild goose"] of the brand on the cigarette 
pack. Tang Yu felt as if he had discovered a new continent and said to Chen: 
"The cigarettes in your pocket are of the "Feiyan" brand, right?" Chen Xiao­
ming thought it strange that Tang Yu had guessed the brand of his cigarettes, 
but at that time they were playing and he did not pay attention to it. Over 
two months later, a mason from the same production brigade by the name of Han 
Ren-fu and others were playing a "guessing game". Tang Yu was watching them 
for fun, and then said: "Let us guess characters. You may write on whatever 
you want, and then let me guess". Han Ren-fu then turned his back to [to the 
boy] and wrote the character "fang" [house], then made [the slip of paper] 
into a ball and gave it to tang Yu. The boy took it and brought it close to 
his ear, and then named the character right away. His partners were amazed. 
Thus the news of Tang Yu's ability to read with his ears started to spread 
around. 

In order to verify this, the commune cadres" {management] wrote the 
characters for "pig", "cow", horse", "sheep", "dog", etc. on slips of paper 
made them into balls. Tang Yu took [the balls], brought them close to his 
ears, listened quietly for a while, and then read the characters out. The 
county committee on science and department of culture and education sent their 
representatives for verification. Moreover, on a slip of paper they 
deliberately misspelt one character in the phrase "most advanced branches of 
science", substituting "rui" [auspicious, lucky] for "duan" [extremity] and 
gave it to Tang Yu ... ", 
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